
SG/PRC 
Strategic Plan 

Community Input Session

Filipino Community

Special Session for:

10:30am-12:00pmSATURDAY
OCTOBER 7, 2023

SG/PRC is pleased to announce that we are working on our new
3-year Strategic Plan, and we need your assistance.

 

We would like your input! 

Please join us at San Gabriel/Pomona Regional Center for this
upcoming session to meet with 

 Mr. George Stevens, Strategic Planning Consultant, 
to provide feedback on how we are doing as a regional center
and give ideas on what our future should look like as a Center.

75 Rancho Camino Dr.
Pomona, CA 91766

For more information: please contact
Tiffany Loong (909) 710-8827 or 
Cristina Macasaet (909) 710-8791

mailto:tloong@sgprc.org
mailto:cmacasaet@sgprc.org

